
2019-2020 April- July half term

Dear BSK Parents/Guardians, 

Greetings!  

Our third term is half way already. We shall take a break from 29th 
May and start the remaining part of the term on 4th June 2020. 
Your child’s assessment report will be sent in your inbox by the 
end of the day tomorrow. Please find some time to go through it 
with him/her. Do not hesitate to reach out to us, if you have any 
inquiries about the same. A third term report is a very important 
document. It is one of the many things that we base on to make 
progress decisions. Please parents, continue supporting the 
children as they prepare for the next academic year.

It has surely been a tough season, but one that many have used 
to bond more, reach out, learn more, rest and yet work as hard.

Needless to say, we would like to celebrate all the parents and 
friends who have been and are still on the frontline, working day 
and night, serving in the different sectors and working hard to find 
solutions to this pandemic. Please keep it up. We would also like 
to join the families who lost their loved ones. It is very unfortunate. 
May the souls of our loved ones rest in eternal peace. 

On a lighter note, there has been a lot more to learn as teachers 
and we know that you too have had a lot more to learn about the 
children. The season to many, has been an opportunity to read the 
children more and support them in their different gifts and gaps. It 
has been a more than thirty days of full participation in helping the 
children learn more about working independently, meeting 
deadlines, doing research, managing and working carefully with 
the available resources. I can assure you, this will not only help the 
students complete this academic year successfully, but these are 
great and unforgettable memories that will remain with your child 
in his/her adulthood life. We appreciate you all for embracing the 
changes very fast. You have done so well, we thank you so much.

It is the time of the year when the year 8 and year 11 choose the 
subjects that they will be taking in the next class. The info meeting 
for this activity will be held on 5th June 2020, 3:40pm to 4:40pm for 
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year 8 and on 8th June 2020, 3:40pm to 4:40pm we shall have the 
one for year 11. The log in details will be sent to you. Kindly block 
off those dates on your calendars.

Beloved parents and guardians, please note that, school for the 
candidate classes, has ended. We would like to congratulate the 
year 11 and 13 for completing this level of school. The certificates 
of completion will be given out on their graduation day. The details 
about this event will be communicated soon.

To the students’ Leadership Board (The Prefects), thank you for 
your ideas, feedback and guidance on a number of issues. We 
really count on you and please keep it up.

In a special way, we would like to thank the PSA team for walking 
this journey with us. At the beginning of this term, they organized 
meetings where several issues were addressed. To date, they 
have been reaching out to advise and guide us, so that the term 
can run with no hiccups. PSA team, we appreciate you too.  

Allow me to say thank you to the BSK staff on your behalf. They 
have gone through this half of the term with the highest level of 
patience and commitment. Without them, we would not have come 
this far. 

Thank you, friends of BSK.

Enjoy the half term break.

Madam Mirian Ndyanabo
Head Teacher


